
As a candidate for Vice President of Internal Affairs, I see this role as an opportunity to 
transform our Associated Student Government into a more efficient, transparent organization 
that can represent SBCC students. 
 
The foundation of an effective student government lies in proper training and preparation. 
Currently, many officers begin their terms without adequate orientation, leading to confusion and 
delays. My first initiative will be creating a comprehensive training program to equip all new 
members with the knowledge and tools they need to succeed from day one. 
 
Accountability remains essential for any successful organization. I will introduce regular 
performance evaluations for officers and committees, establishing a culture where feedback 
drives improvement. By setting clear expectations and tracking progress, we can maintain high 
standards while identifying areas for growth. This system will ensure ASG remains focused on 
serving students effectively. 
 
Transparency must be at the core of everything we do. I will work to simplify internal processes 
and improve communication between all ASG branches. More importantly, I’ll create multiple 
channels for student input, including open forums, digital surveys, and accessible office hours. 
Every student deserves to feel their voice is heard in decisions that affect them. 
 
This campaign is about building an ASG that works for everyone. With your support, we can 
create a student government that listens, adapts, and delivers real results. I ask for your vote to 
make this vision a reality. Together, we can build an ASG that truly serves all SBCC students. 
 


